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The Honorable Marvin Kleeb, Chairperson 

House Committee on Commerce, Labor and Economic Development 

Statehouse, Room 286-N 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Representative Kleeb: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2619 by House Committee on Commerce, Labor and 

Economic Development 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2619 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 Under current law, the employer selects the health care provider that conducts an 

examination for a workers compensation claim and the employee has the option of selecting his 

or her own health care provider to participate in the examination.  HB 2619 would allow the 

employee to select the health care provider to conduct an examination and allow the employer 

the option of selecting their own health care provider to participate in the examination.  

 

 The Department of Labor indicates enactment of HB 2619 would have no fiscal effect on 

the agency. 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 Jon Hummell, 

 Interim Director of the Budget 

 

 

cc: Dawn Palmberg, Labor 


